
Athletics Administrative Report 

Date: 09/28/23 

TCC Leadership Conference: 

Twelve of our sophomore and junior athletes had the opportunity to attend the TCC 

leadership conference held at Lenawee Christian Academy on 9/25/23. They worked 

with other athletes from the different TCC schools in problem solving and team 

building activities. Our athletes enjoyed the conference, and many stated it was much 

better than they anticipated. 

Football: 

The football season is off to a good start. Currently, the team is 2-3 as we head into 

this week’s match up versus Whiteford High School at home. The football team is 1-0 

in TCC conference play and JV is 0-1. 

Homecoming was on September 22nd, 2023. The parade started at 6:00pm in front of 

Central Elementary School. Kickoff was at 7:00pm and the homecoming queen was 

crowned at half time. We capped the night off with a convincing win over 

Summerfield 40-16. 

Volleyball: 

The volleyball team is currently 3-2 in conference and has been very competitive in 

each contest. They hosted the 1st “Teachers Appreciation” game September 19th, and 

our staff and student loved it. We’re scheduled to host our pink out game October 14th 

at home 12pm JV/Varsity 

Cross Country: 

This year all cross-country teams have been doing very well as a team and setting 

personal records. The varsity girls placed 3rd in the Erie Mason Frank Connely Relays 

and place 1st in both TCC Jamboree’s. The boys placed 2nd in the Frank Connely 

Relays and place 1st in both TCC Jamboree’s. 

Our MS boys and girls placed 1st and 2nd in the TCC Jamboree. 

 

 



Girls Swim: 

The girls swim team has been performing well considering the displacement of our 

team. They have been placing as a team and been setting some personal records as 

well. Our student athletes even earned some hardware at this year’s SMISL Relays 

We’re scheduled to host our 1st home Tri Meet October 3rd vs Whitmore Lake and 

Ypsilanti. 

 


